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New lift station is now operational  
Good news! The Bloomington lift station is now fully functional. In the coming weeks, crews will 
decommission the existing lift station located at American Boulevard and Normandale Boulevard. Exterior 
improvements of the new lift station will continue through late September.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Restoration activities underway 

Crews continue clean-up activities, site restoration and landscaping at the new lift station site, the exiting 
lift station area and along boulevards impacted by construction.  
 
Restoration activities are expected to be completed by late September.  
 

 

 

Contact us 
Contact us with questions or concerns at any time 
during the project.  

Email: info@BloomingtonLiftStationL55A.com 
Hotline: 952-698-8339 
Web: 
metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/BloomingtonL55 

 
SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES 

Have updates delivered directly to 
your email or phone! Visit us online 
and enter your information: 

metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/ 
BloomingtonL55 

When we update the website, you’ll be 
the first to know. 
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